Craig Saddlemire
Lewiston
LD 978

Dear Health and Human Services Committee,

Please move LD 978 as well as LD 1029 "ought to pass," as they will help support
homeless shelters to address their operating deficits, and will also help to share the
costs of the housing crisis more fairly across the state, rather than intensify those costs
on a few service communities that are serving the entire state.



